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May 11, 2020  

 

To:  Falun Dafa Association of Canada  

Re: Greeting:  28th Falun Dafa Day Celebration  

 

Good day: 

Falun Dafa's message of Tolerance, Compassion and Truthfulness is recognized worldwide 
and is embraced and promoted by all of us in Richmond Hill.   

We should all learn to let go of unhealthy attachments and experience the newfound energy, 
mental clarity, and stress relief that Falun Dafa teaches.   

The tremendous contribution the Falun Dafa Association of Canada has made over these 
last 28 years is very commendable and it is my wish that you are able to freely continue your 
practices in the future. We are so grateful for the endeavours you pursue on a daily basis 
and I wish you happiness and success on this Falun Dafa Day. 

Best regards, 

 
Tom Muench 
Richmond Hill Ward 2 Councillor 
 


